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June 10, 2011 
      
 
 
David Morisette 
7601 22nd St Court N 
Oakdale  MN 55128 
 
VIA EMAIL:  david.morisette@state.mn.us 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1539 Birmingham Street 
 File ID: RLH FCO 11-74 
 
Dear Mr. Morisette: 
 
This is to confirm that on June 7, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended granting the appeal on the dryer exhaust duct issue. 
 
Please note that this matter is going before the Council on Wednesday, July 6, 2011 at 5:30 
p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  You don’t need to attend the hearing since your appeal 
was granted. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
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